
 
10/02/18 
3:10pm 
SAC Meeting 
 
10/12/18 
First  
Quarter 
Ends 
 
10/15/18 
Teacher 
Planning 
Day, Student 
Holiday 
 
10/18/18 
8:30am 
PTAO  
Meeting 
 
10/24/18 
Report 
Cards on 
HAC 
 
 
10/26/18 
Parade of 
Characters 
 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

Thank you so much for the support and encouragement for our students at 
the Fun Run.  P.T.A.O. exceeded their goal, which would not have been 
possible without you! Our students seemed to enjoy the “Mind Spark” 
theme and we were able to balance hard work with fun during the week. 
Thank you to the P.T.A.O. board for their support and encouragement all 
week long. 

We would like to invite you this Tuesday to our School Advisory Committee 
(S.A.C.) for the public review of this year’s School Improvement Plan 
detailing our goals for the 2018-19 school year. Our meeting begins at 3:10 
in the media center.  

We have three more students who are now in the “Principal’s Million Word 
Club”, they are Maxon Gialluca, Paxton Beidle and Kai Hulbert! Way to go 
gentlemen! So far we only have boys in the club. Get reading ladies!  

October is Fire Safety month!  Our 1st-4th grade students have been invited 
to enter the Fire Prevention Poster Contest. Check out the rules in the 
Catch-Up, we haven’t had an     R. B. Hunt winner in a few years. I would love 
to have our student’s artwork and inspirational messages displayed at the 
Main Fire Station next year! 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 

 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

1st, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Kenzie Saxon, Mario Reveron-Zappala, Nolan Schaaf, Emma 

Ryan, Portia McAllister, Asher Miller 

SECOND GRADE: Madelyn Scott, Louie Cook, Carleton Martin, Dylan  

DuBrow, Kai Doan, Katelyn Matos, Gemma Fogler, Olive Kiker, Carlie  

Roberts, Nathan Wimble 

THIRD GRADE: Jackson Gipson, Ananda Gordon, Jake Hampel, Donovan 

Grode, Ella Bickford, Ethan Kropfeld, Jayce Garmon, Bailey Ellenburg, Bode 

Averdick 

FOURTH GRADE: Jolie Lemmon, Kingston Goyette, Luciana Giannini, Leoncio 

McClarnon, Ava Cleaves, George Mavris, Aliza Pablo, Ryder Averdick, Ashlyn 

Albritton 

FIFTH GRADE: Max Gialluca, Gabby Besherse, Titus Dettra, Brooke Addison, 

Max Duncan, Izzy Ottilo, Greta Millard 

 

 

 Fill out and return 

Fall Festival Tee 

Shirt/Arm Band  

     Orders...DUE 10/5/18  

 

 Extended Day  

     Payments will be due  

      October 15th 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: October 2nd- 
October 8th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

Tuesday– Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Ravioli 
with Garlic Toast, Nacho Lil’Bites 
Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza,  
Chicken Nuggets and WG Roll 
Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-Style Chicken 
Sandwich, Chicken Nuggets and Garlic Toast 
Friday–Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets, Max 
Cheese Sticks, WG Roll 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla, Max Cheese 
Sticks, Chicken Nuggets and Garlic Toast 

 Thank you so much for everyone who came out to 
the Fun Run.  We raised $41,000 for our school!  Even though 
it was a little sunny, our students ran their hearts out.  Thank 
you for your contributions, cheering us on and being patient 
with the heat. 

 Box Tops are due October 19th!   

1. Cut them off your  snacks , Ziplock packages and house-
hold cleaners 

2. Place them in an envelope with your teacher’s name (the 
winning class gets a party) 

Put them in your child’s red folder 

The Fall Festival is our next big event. The festival is Friday, 
October 26th after the Parade of Characters.  It is the busiest, 

but the most fun day of the year for R.B. Hunt families. 

Business Partners 
Salt Life Food Shack 

 Salt Life, located at 321 A1A Beach Blvd, has 
quickly became a staple of St. Augustine Beach.  They 
are open from 11-2am and offer a golf cart ride, that 
adults and kids highly recommend if you are within a 
certain distance.  They have an aquarium built by the 
show Tanked, sushi specials on Tuesday, oysters on 
Thursday, live music, and burgers and fries.  This is their 
second year as a Principals List Donor.  Thank you, Salt 
Life! 

 
 

Red and White Donors:  
Osprey Tacos, The Pete Family, Christe Blue, The 
Music Studio 

PTAO News 

Fire Prevention Poster Contest:  

Grades 1-4 

Rules: 

 Posters must be on standard size 

poster board (22x 28) 

 Poster is student work only 

 Posters can be drawn, pasted, painted or colored 

 Students whose parents are a St.  

 Augustine firefighter are not 

  eligible 

 

Awards date : Friday, October  26th, 10:00a.m. at 

the St. Augustine Fire Dept., Station #1, 101 

Malaga Street 

Deadline for Posters is  

Friday, October 19th, 8:30am  

 

For more information– contact your homeroom 

teacher of the Front Office 

 Mrs. McElhone’s School Counseling Update: 

 Hello RB Hunt families! I hope you all have had a great start to the year! 

 Each month I have the opportunity to welcome each class to my room for a Classroom Guidance Lesson.  I explain to the children that we 

not only need to develop our “school skills” to be successful in life, we also need to have strong “people skills” too!  Our first classroom 

guidance lesson focused on conflict resolution skills.  Conflict or disagreement is normal and often happens when children get together.  

However, hurtful words, gestures, or physical responses are not acceptable ways to deal with conflict. 

 Our goal at RB Hunt Elementary is to teach students positive ways to deal with these situations. To do this, we use “Kelso's Choice  

Conflict Management Program”. It teaches students the difference between "big" problems (problems they should get an adult's help 

with) and "small" problems (things they can solve all by themselves).   We work hard to brainstorm ideas on how we can solve small  

problems in a peaceful way.  This month our lesson focused on solving small(minor) problems in a peaceful way.  Our October lesson will 

focus on big(major) problems and how we can differentiate between the two. 

 For more information about the Kelso’s Choices program visit the Kelso's Choices at www.kelsochoice.com.  If you ever have any  

questions about my classroom guidance lessons or videos, please do not hesitate to contact me at 547-7962! 

  


